
 

 

 

 

Help us produce accurate provider 

directories for Medicare beneficiaries 
 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) suggests using the National Plan and 

Provider Enumeration System (NPPES) to review, update and attest to your NPPES data. We join with 

CMS to remind providers to keep their data up to date. Accurate provider directories help Medicare 

beneficiaries identify and locate providers and make health plan choices. 

Click here for CMS’ frequently asked questions on using NPPES data. 
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Validate your NPPES data 
Ensure your data is accurate. 

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/nppes-frequently-asked-questions.pdf
https://www.aetna.com/

